Sent: 27 October 201 :
To: wlidp
Subject: Proposed development site - h-ba 26 Blackburn road

I've received notification of a planned development in wester inch, reference h-ba 26 and the
address given as Blackburn Road.

We would like to submit a representation against this development so cab you please send me a
written response form to

Thanks

Paul ihclan





